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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: May 7, 2019 
 
Re:   Firewall Replacement Bid Results – 2013 Bond 
 

 
I am requesting the District-wide firewall purchase be placed on the agenda for the 
May 13, 2019 Committee of the Whole meeting. This is a follow up from the Study 
Session of May 6, 2019. 
 
The bids for a new District-wide firewall solution, funded from the technology budget 
of the 2013 Bond, were opened on April 16, 2019. Barton Malow, the District’s 
technology consultant for 2013 Bond work, and the District’s Information 
Technology Department are recommending to move forward with Sentinel 
Technologies, Ann Arbor, Michigan. I have invited Tim Klan, Administrator of 
Information & Educational Technology, to join me at the Committee of the Whole to 
discuss the item with the Board. Please add this item to the agenda.  
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Attachments 

 
PF/ko 

c:  Board of Education 


